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To the Presidents and Secretaries of the Sections of the UEMS. 
 
 

Brussels, 3 June 2008. 
 

Dear Colleagues 
  
 
On January 26th 2008 the first meeting of the Multi-Disciplinary Joint Committee (MJC) 
in Hand Surgery under UEMS took place in Brussels. 
 
 
This MJC is a cooperation between the delegates from Sections that are interested in 
Hand Surgery and delegates from the Federation of the European Societies for Surgery 
of the Hand (FESSH). 
 
 
The next meeting of this MJC will take place in Lausanne during the meeting Eurohand 
2008 on Saturday June 21st from 13:30 until 15:30 (http://www.congress-
info.ch/eurohand2008/welcome_fessh.php). 
 
 
Further information about this meeting will be sent to you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Bernard Maillet, 
Secretary-General UEMS  - EACCME 
 
Attachments : Agenda, Minutes of the last meeting, Logbook Handsurgery in Sweden. 


